
 

  

     
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-527 14th November 2022 
 

 
 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could you please supply 
the following information relevant to the period 1st July 2021 to 30th 

June 2022: 
 

Question:  How many natal female inpatients complained that a trans 
woman inpatient was being cared for in the same ward? 

The Health Board’s Putting Things Right Team has searched its Complaint 
Reporting System (DATIX) and can find no complaints relating to natal female 

inpatients who complained that a transgender woman inpatient was being cared 
for on the same ward. 

 


